
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

DEPARTMENT SCHOOL OF PHARMACY 
NOTICE 

No: AJU/SOHAS/158/24                                                              Date 12.08.2024 

It is hereby notified to all the students of B. Pharm and D. Pharm (2024 admission 

session) that the induction and orientation AARAMBH 2024 (DIKHSARAMBH) will 

be conducted from 22nd August 2024 to 9th September 2024. On this occasion a 

Parent Teacher Discussion will be conducted on 6th September 2024. Students of 

this admission session encouraged to come with their Parents or guardians for this 

Parent Teacher Discussion “SAMVAAD”. Mr. Gowrishankar Chintapalli & Miss 

Nisha Panda will coordinate this session. 
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